
SASA meeting, 11th October 2022 Meeting Notes 

Present: Mary Wright, Jo Stewart, Helen Reid, Alice Lardner, Julie Blyth, Katie Small, Anita Matadeen, Lucy Murchison, 

Paul Tucker, Anna Chamberlain, Tetyana Bogdan, Eleanor Cameron, Liz Bingham 

Mary Wright shared her idea for how to organise SASA meetings and events. 

It was discussed and agreed to have alternating SASA Committee meetings (named ‘Planning Meetings’) and SASA Social 

evenings. 

It was agreed that social evenings could include talks, feedback from SASA spends and opportunities for gathering idea 

for future SASA events. 

New SASA Structure 

Chair – Julie Blyth was nominated and seconded as the new chair. 

Vice chair – Helen Reid was nominated and seconded as the vice chair. 

Katie Small agreed to continue with the posters. 

Liz, Anna & Alice agreed to share the role of minute taking (thankfully, as Jo Stewart’s are woefully inadequate!) 

Jane Burd will continue the role of Treasurer. 

Communications – In addition to Katie’s posters, Mary Wright will publicise on Dojo, SASA class reps will continue to use 

the class WhatsApp groups and parent mails will be sent out via the school office. 

Fundraising requests – the newly elected School Council and Green Team (Eco Council) will have direct access to SASA 

via Mary Wright and Jo Stewart, enabling more involvement from children at school. 

Events: 

Disco – 18/11 

It was agreed that the Disco will be held on 18th November. Paul agreed to organise a DJ. Katie agreed to make posters, 

Liz agreed to arrange the bar license. Helen agreed to buy the drinks.  

Year 6 will help sell tickets at a cost of £2 each. Mary will arrange a card machine to be available. 

SASA social – 2/12 

The next SASA social will be held on Friday 2nd December. Helen agreed to set up an ideas board for parents/carers to 

suggest ideas for future events. Eleanor agreed to organise the bar license. It was agreed we would have Christmas 

snacks available. 

UPDATE: SASA Social new date Thursday 1st December. 

Film night – 20/01 

The Film night will be held on Friday 20th January. 

SASA planning meeting – 31/01 

The next SASA panning meeting will be held on Tuesday 31st Jan in St. Andrew’s year 6 classroom. 

Fun Run - tbc 

It was agreed that the FUN RUN will take place sometime after Easter, date tbc. 


